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INTERDEPARTMENT MEMORANDUM
STATE OF ALABAMA HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT

1409 COLISEUM BOULEVARD MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36130

October 25, 1990

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION MEMORANDUM NO. 7-90

TO: Division Engineers

FROM: William J. Hartzog //Q/

Construction Engineer
RE: Inspection of Signal Equipment

Construction Information Memorandums No. 4-83 and 6-85 have previously
been written to provide procedures for inspecting signal equipment on
construction projects. These procedures are still in effect.

We have experienced a problem on some of our more complicated signal
systems where the project system is connected to a master system. Inspections
were made on the component (project) system but problems developed after
connections were made to the master system. In the future, projects should
not be accepted until after the component system is proved to be operational
with the master system; a final inspection has been made by the Maintenance
Bureau Traffic Signal Technician; and all punch list items have been resolved.

Your usual fine cooperation will be appreciated.
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cc: Mr. W. E. Page
Mr. G. M. Harper
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